Planning and Development Committee & Planning Board Joint Hearing on STRU
April 15, 2020
Zoom meeting

Planning and Development Committee members: Heather Shand, Ward 3 City Councillor and
Jim McCauley, Ward 5 City Councillor. Councillor Wallace was not present.

Agenda:

Due to the COVID19 pandemic, how to handle public hearings is still being reviewed. Therefore,
a motion by Councillor MCauley to continue the public hearing until June 17" in light of the
current COVID19, was made. Seconded by Councillor Shand. Voted 2-0 in favor of continuing
the hearing until June 17™".

The planning board also voted unanimously in favor of continuing the meeting until June 17",

Motion to adjourn from Councillor McCauley. Seconded by Councillor Shand.

Meeting adjourned.



